
 

ORDER NO. 85/2024 

of the Rector 

 of John Paul II University in Biała Podlaska 

dated 10 September 10th 2024 

 

regarding the cancellation of the Bachelor of Computer Science program  

conducted in English 

 

Pursuant to Article 23 of the Act on Higher Education and Science (Journal of Laws 2023, item 

742, consolidated text - Act of 20 July 2018) due to an insufficient number of candidates for 

the Bachelor of Computer Science program conducted in English, I hereby order as follows: 

 

§ 1 

Due to an insufficient number of candidates, the Bachelor of Computer Science program 

conducted in English at Bialska Academy of John Paul II will not be launched in the 2024/2025 

academic year. 

 

§ 2 

This order shall come into force on the date of its signing. 

 

 

 

prof. dr hab. Jerzy Nitychoruk 

                     Rector 

 of John Paul II University in Biała Podlaska 
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